Hope Center
1400 NE Jensen Beach Blvd.
Jensen Beach, FL 34957

772-334-3288 = www.HopeCenterforAutism.org
January 2009

Ron Saunders
FreshAire UV

I am writing to thank FreshAire UV for helping our classroom students and teachers have a healthy school year.
We had our FreshAire UV units installed the summer leading to our 2009 school year. We are so pleased with
the results we have experienced.

Our Pre-K classroom typically have the most absences. These students usually suffer more illness as their little
immune systems are getting used to the new environment. We are a school for children with Autism and are
very active in helping our students and our community that have been affected by autism.

Our teachers have expressed thanks for also having a healthier school year. It has made a significant difference
for our school. We have had great attendance for both our staff and our students. We want our students to be
able to be here learning all that they can and getting the most of their school day.

From all of the staff, parents, and children at The Hope Center, thank you.

Sincerely,

Stacie Routt
Director
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